

Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VII, Central Visayas

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



March 18, 2013

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. ____170___, s. 2013

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM FOR VALEDICTORIANS AND SALUTATORIANS FOR OUR PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOLS AND SPECIAL PROGRAM FOR EMPLOYMENT OF STUDENTS (SPES)

TO: OIC, Assistant Superintendents

Education Supervisors/Coordinators

District Supervisors/OICs

Elementary and Secondary School Heads

- 1. Attached is an Unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated March 11, 2013, announcing the Scholarship Program for Valedictorians and Salutatorians for Our Public High Schools and Special Program for Employment of Students (SPES), for the information and guidance of all concerned.
- 2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

ARDEN D. MONISIT, Ed. D.
Schools Division Superintendent



REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

REGION VII, CENTRAL VISAYAS Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City



MEMÖRANDUM

TO

DR. ARDEN MONISIT, SDS, Cebu Province

DR. NIMFA BONGGO, SDS, Bogo City Division

DR. ROSALIE M. PASAOL, SDS, Danao City Division DR. VIRGINIA ZAPANTA, SDS, Mandaue City Division MR. EDUARDO OMPAD, Lapu-Lapu City Division

MR. SENEN PAULIN, OIC/SDS, Naga City Division DR. WOODROW DENUYO, SDS, Talisay City Division

DR. RONAL GUTAY, SDS, Toldeo City Division

MR. GREGORIO CYRUS ELEJORDE, Carcar City Division

FROM:

DIR. CARMELITA T. DULANGON

Director III

Officer-In-Charge

SUBJEÇT:

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM FOR VALEDICTORIANS AND SALUTATORIANS FOR OUR

PUBLIC HIGH SCHOOLS AND SPECIAL PROGRAM FOR EMPLOYMENT OF

STUDENTS (SPES)

DATE :

March 11, 2013

 Enclosed is a letter from Hon. Agnes A. Magpale, Acting Governor, Cebu Provincial Government, requesting our Office to disseminate the two important programs for the Valedictorians and Salutatorians in the public high schools of your respective divisions, namely:

a. Scholarship program in partnership with Cebu Normal University (CNU) and Cebu

Technological University (CTU), and

b. Special Program for the Employment of Students (SPES).

2. For your guidance and wide dissemination.

CARMELITA T. DULANGO

Director III
Officer-In-Charge

CTD/EBE,J/lba

"Educating for a Strong Republic"

(RD's Office) Tel. nos.: 032-231-1433; 231-1309; 414-7399; Telefax 414-7325; (ARD's Office) Telefax: 032-255-4542; Field Technical Assistance Division: 032-414-7324; Curriculum and Instruction Division: 032-414-7323; Quality Assurance and Accountability Division: 032-414-4367; Resource Mobilization and Special Programs and Projects Division: 032-254-7062; Budget and Finance Division: 032-256-2375; 253-8061; 414-7321; Payroll Service Unit: 032-414-7499; Administrative Division: 032-414-7326; 255-1313; Planning, Policy and Research Divison: 032-233-9030; 414-7065; Legal Section: 032-414-7366; Cashier Section: 032-231-1071; Records Section: 032-233-4769; Supply Section: 032-414-7322; Strive: 032-232-9925; 414-0263; Guardhouse: 032-231-2160 Email: www.deped ro7@yahoo.com



Republic of the Philippines Province of Cebu

OFFICE OF THE GOVERN

28 - Feb

February 25, 2013

DR. CARMELITA T. DULANGON Director III OIC - DEPEd Regional Office VII

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Dear Dr. Dulangon:

Towards attaining the success of our educational assistance for the Valedictorians and Salutatorians of our public high schools, we would appreciate it very much if you could disseminate the continuity of the Scholarship Program which is in partnership with Cebu Normal University (CNU) and Cebu Technological University (CTU).

In relation to the Special Program for the Employment of Students (SPES), please be informed that we have a budget of 2.7M for the Valedictorians and Salutatorians who are automatic recipients of this summer job. The Province of Cebu will shoulder the 60% of their salary and the 40% by the Department of Labor and Employment (DOLE-7). The SPES beneficiaries will be working for 20 days in their respective municipalities and will just report to the PESO Manager of the Municipality, who in turn will give them their specific tasks.

Toward this end, please disseminate these two important programs to your school administrators throughout the different divisions in the Province of Cebu. For further details, please contact our Capitol Public excluding Cebu City. Employment Service Office (PESO), telephone nos. 253-5710/255-6235, the administrative body of the scholarship program and the one in-charge of SPES implementation.

Thank you for the support given to the education programs of the Province of Cebu.

Very truly yours,

Acting Governor 🐠